
Preschool 2 – Miss Eloisa  Week of June 1st, 2021 

 
Peek at Our Week 

 

Standard Focus Activity Home Extension Activity 
Demonstrates knowledge related to living things and 
their environments 

Ocean Bingo 
When playing, each child will have their own card. 
Instead of calling the animal/creature by their name, 
clues about the animal will be said.  
Ex. “find me the animal that is black and white and 
has a blowhole to help them breathe” they would 
then place their clear gemstone on the orca whale. 

Go on a walk with your child and play a game of “I 
Spy”. Describe a specific object or animal you may 
see on your walk and ask your child to help you 
identify what object you may be talking about. 

Uses imagination and creativity to express self with 
intention using a variety of open-ended, process-
oriented, and diverse art materials 
 

 

Using paper plates to create art has many uses! 
Gather some glue, scissors, paper plates, 
paint/markers, and other various art materials. Let 
your imagination flow in creating art with your child. 
You may use the paper plates to create other ocean 
animals or even a boat! 

Counts and identifies the number sequence “1 to 
10” 
 

Ocean roll and graph game 

 

I have attached a copy of the game as well as the cut 
out for the dice. Take turns rolling the dice, 
whichever animal appears on the dice, place a small 
item, pennies, beans, popcorn kernels, etc. to help 
keep score on which animal has been rolled the 
most. 

Parent Resources 
Welcome to the beginning of our Water unit!  
Every Tuesday and Thursday, we will be having water day. I am asking that on those days you dress your child in clothing that will dry quickly.  
Throughout the unit we will be discussing ocean life and how water, in all its forms, is essential to everyday life. 


